
St. Paul’s Episcopal Church, Wilmington, NC  

Special Called Vestry Meeting 

November 16, 2020 5:45 – Parish Hall with Distancing 

   

MINUTES 

Present: Keith Calder, Senior Warden; Sally Pope, Junior Warden; the Rev. Raymond Hanna, Interim Rector;   

Adam Pierce, Assistant Rector; Joe Farri, Ruth Gates, Angela Green, Steve Haughey, Joan Rosko Miller, Teresa 

Singer, Rhonda Stroud, Meagan Thomas, Jan Vick, and Judy Wilson, Treasurer; Merry Ann Wright, Clerk 

The Vestry gathered at 5:45 pm. Following a discussion regarding communications and how best to convey 

information to one another.  

The meeting was officially called to order at 6:58 pm at which time a motion (Pope/Green) was approved 

unanimously to extend the contract of The Rev. Raymond Hanna as Interim Priest from March 1, 2021 through 

May 31, 2021. Fr. Hanna expressed his thanks noting that St. Paul’s is a great parish. 


